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Kristen Mueller

From: utanalyst@uctx.gov
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 9:45 AM
To: customersrvc@wm.com
Cc: jmunoz@wm.com
Subject: Universal City Public Works Roll Offs

Good Morning, 
 
Could we have the two roll offs serviced at 256 Kitty Hawk Road for 2 consecutive days. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Avery Lunsford, Utilities Analyst 
Universal City Public Works Dept. 
2150 Universal City Blvd. 
Universal City, Texas 78148 
(210) 658-5364 
utanalyst@uctx.gov 
 


